
We strongly support Carre Brown proposal re: vegetation removal from properties in the 

county.Wooded subdivisions such as Brooktrail need this desperately. 

Absentee owners make it difficult, as they often do not understand what it's like out here. 

We do wonder what it would take to enforce that activity. 

 

Hal Wagenet 

Sherwood Rd, Willits 


